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PSLU Committee

From: Dawn Lono

Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 10:07 AM

To: PSLU Committee

Subject: FW: Road to proposed Nahiku Community Center site

From: Michele McLean <Michele.McLean@co.maui.hi.us>
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 12:34 PM
To: Jordan Molina <Jordan.K.Molina@co.maui.hi.us>; Rowena Dagdag-Andaya <Rowena.Dagdag-
Andaya@co.maui.hi.us>
Cc: Karla Peters <Karla.Peters@co.maui.hi.us>; Marcy Martin <Marcy.Martin@co.maui.hi.us>; Shane M. Sinenci
<Shane.Sinenci@mauicounty.us>
Subject: Re: Road to proposed Nahiku Community Center site

Mahalo, Rowena!!

>>> Rowena Dagdag-Andaya 9/29/2021 12:32 PM >>>

Hi Michele,

Th County recognizes Nahiku Road from Hana Highway to where the old Nahiku School existed on TMK (2) 1-2-

002:023. This location is where the Old Hana Highway in the Hana Direction and Nahiku Road intersect. Beyond the

intersection heading west (makai), the road traverses along private property.

The road fronting the old Nahiku School site on its northern boundary is considered a old government road that the

County maintains, but we do not have title to it.

Nahiku Road on the project area's southern boundary is a county road.

Hope this helps. Let me know if you need additional info. Jordan will be at PLSU tomorrow.

Thanks,

Rowena

>>> Michele McLean 9/29/2021 12:07 PM >>>

Hi Rowena and Jordan,

Do you know if the "old government road" that accesses the old Nahiku School (site of the proposed new Nahiku

Community Center) is a county road?

PLSU is taking up the entitlements for the community center tomorrow, and this may come up.

Mahalo,

Michele.

Received at PSLU meeting on 09/30/21 
(Councilmember Sinenci)




